
Minutes of the 7 October 2016 Electoral Board Meeting    

 

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman of the Electoral Board, Catherine Hobbs.   Present were:  

Catherine Hobbs, Chair and Patricia Hastings, Vice Chairman of the Electoral Board, Dan Graff, Secretary of the 

Electoral Board and Joyce Pace, General Registrar.    

Reviewed the September 2nd Minutes. Patricia Hastings made a motion to approve the September 2nd  

minutes as amended, Catherine Hobbs seconded the motion, all voted Aye. The motion was approved. 

Discussed Training for November Election. 

Discussed distribution of election equipment on November 7. Dan Graff and Patricia Hastings will distribute 

equipment. 

 

Discussed food and refreshments for Election Officer Training. Catherine Hobbs and Maria Graff will coordinate 

food for training sessions. 

 

Discussed setup for training on October 26th. 

 

Discussed Friendship International observer request. 

Discussed Judicial Watch observer request. 

Catherine Hobbs made a motion to appoint new election officers not previously appointed to a probationary 

term of one year. Patricia Hobbs seconded. All voted Aye. 

Patricia Hastings motioned to adjourn the meeting, Catherine Hobbs seconded, All voted Aye.  

 


